
 

 

 

 
 
10th March 2023  

 
Deputy Steven Matthews T.D. 
Cathaoirleach 
Joint Committee on Housing, Local Government and Heritage 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Via email (jchlgh@oireachtas.ie)   

 

Re: Uisce Éireann Submission on the Draft Planning and Development Bill 2022 
 

Dear Deputy 

 

Enclosed please find the Submission on the Draft Planning and Development Bill 2022.   

We are grateful for the opportunity to make our views known and look forward to 

engaging in a meaningful way with the Committee on planning reform in the coming 

weeks and months.  

 

Should you have any queries on the above please do not hesitate to contact Noeleen 

McHenry, Uisce Éireann Head of Legal nmchenry@water.ie or myself 

ngleeson@water.ie or on 01 8925187. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Niall Gleeson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Uisce Éireann  
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